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Loan Special
Did you know? Can you believe it? We are still offering our 
unsecured loan special!

Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union is currently offering an 
unsecured loan up to $10,000 at a rate as low as 6.75%. Getting 
some home improvement projects done around the house or just 
catching up from the holiday season? With an unsecured loan from 
Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union you have the choice to use your 
loan proceeds for whatever your needs are. Take advantage of what 
your Credit Union has to offer and these historically low rates. 

Login to your Pipeline Banking account today to start your  
application or call the Credit Union directly to talk to a Loan 
Officer about the details.

Financially Fit
for members of

We’re on Facebook
Be the first to know about special offers and events. 
Visit our page and like us on Facebook.

A Big Thank You! 
Thanks to all of our members and employees who donated to Toys 
for Tots by dropping off toys at the Credit Union. We were able to 
donate two boxes of toys for this wonderful charity. 

Start the New Year Off Right! 
The beginning of the New Year is a great time to review your 
personal information and beneficiaries that you have listed on your 
accounts. Circumstances change and we want to make sure that 
your accounts change along with you. Please check to make sure the 
names, addresses, phone numbers, and beneficiary information on 
your account is up to date. 

Annual Meeting 
February 3, 2017 
Local 455 Union Building Auditorium, 
1301 L’Orient Street, St. Paul, MN 55117

Please join us Friday, February 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. to elect the Board 
of Directors and committee members, hear their reports about the 
past year, and our future plans.

We invite your questions and comments during the meeting and will 
serve refreshments and award door prizes. The Board, Committee, 
and Staff look forward to seeing you.
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PIPEFITTERS STEAMFITTERS CREDIT UNION
6445 Lake Road Terrace, Suite 100

Woodbury, MN 55125

www.pipefitterscu.org

Hours:	 Monday......................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm 
	 Tuesday......................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm
	 Wednesday................................ 11:00am – 7:00pm
	 Thursday....................................... 9:00am – 5:00pm
	 Friday............................................. 9:00am – 5:00pm

Office Phone.........................................................651-227-0771
Fax..........................................................................651-228-0824
Toll Free............................................................. 1-888-956-0771
24 Hour Account Audio Response Line............651-209-1116
Lost or Stolen VISA Card................................ 1-800-600-5249
Lost or Stolen ATM/Debit Card...................... 1-800-535-8440

BOARD OF DIRECTORS			 
David Steele, Board Chairman
Steven Will, Vice Chairman
Patrick Moore, Board Secretary

DIRECTORS
Adam Hoen
Curtis Johnson
Michael Menne
Mark Slagle

CREDIT COMMITTEE
Rich Kenney, Chairman
Timothy Perfect
Mark Then

DELINQUENT LOAN COMMITTEE
Ryan Vail  
Jacob Paulson

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Grant Berqual
Irvin Brewin
Dan Knowlan

PRESIDENT & CEO
Jennifer Davis

STAFF
Bridget Kope
Rebecca Peterson
Brenda Macias
Cindy Seebeck
Shannon Kleppe
Wayne Melby

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 
and backed by the full faith and credit

of the United States Government

National Credit Union Administration,
a U.S. Government Agency

Privacy Policy
Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union Privacy Policy and how we share 
your information is available for your review at our branch or on our 
website at www.pipefitterscu.org. This policy is also available to 
you upon request. Please call the credit union at 651-227-0771 and 
we will provide this to you.

Every Dollar Counts
Help Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit Union 
Make Miracles Happen.

Pipefitters Steamfitters Credit 
Union is hosting a fundraiser for 
Gillette Children’s Specialty 
Healthcare January 9-February 27, 
2017, and we need your help! Stop 
by the credit union, donate a dollar 
to the kids, write your name on a 
heart icon and show your support 
for our community!

Did you know, just a dollar can make a big difference for a sick kid 
at Gillette Children’s Specialty Healthcare: 

•	 Wee Pee sized diapers, for babies weighing less than 800 
grams, cost $0.41

•	 Preemie sized diapers, for babies weighing up to 4 pounds, 
cost $0.50

•	 Size 2 blood pressure cuffs, for the smallest child patients, 
cost $1.08

•	 Baby blankets in the Neonatal and Infant Critical Care Unit, 
cost $4.00

All it takes is a single dollar to help make a miracle! Stop by 
Pipefitters Steamfitter Credit Union and donate a dollar to make a 
difference today!

Debit Cards: EMV® Chip 
Technology for Debit Cards 
Coming Soon!
Over the next few months, we will be working 
hard behind the scenes to update your Pipefitters 
Steamfitters debit card. We are planning to do a 
mass reissue to ALL of our debit card holders at the 
beginning of April 2017. At this time, we will also 
be moving from Visa to MasterCard. In preparation, we are asking 
all of our members to verify the primary phone number and address 
that we have on file. This will help avoid any service interruptions 
that might otherwise occur. If you should have any questions, please 
contact the Credit Union and look for more detailed information about 
this process in January.

Upcoming Office Closures 
and Holiday Hours

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
Monday, January 16th

Presidents Day 
Monday, February 20th


